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Public review of materials for WIS 11 Bridge Replacement, Lafayette County 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is requesting public feedback on the planned 

bridge replacements of two WIS 11 bridges, one East of Shullsburg, WI near Johnson Road and one within 

the city limits of Shullsburg, WI near Judgement Street in Lafayette County.  

 

WisDOT is proposing to replace these WIS 11 bridges. Replacing these bridges will make travel on WIS 11 

more safe and greatly reduce the costs of maintaining the bridges. Currently both are over 70 years old 

and will continue to be more difficult to maintain unless replaced. WIS 11 through traffic will be detoured 

during the bridge replacement. To minimize disruptions to local traffic, one bridge will be at a time. 

Construction is currently scheduled to begin in the summer of 2025 with both bridges being completed 

during the 2025 construction season. 

 

Information regarding the WIS 11 project can be found at WIS 11 bridges over Shullsburg Branch 

(wisconsindot.gov). The public is encouraged to read the PDF document explaining the project 

and submit feedback. Comments will be received through February 2, 2022. 

 

If you would like more information, please contact Joshua Nelson at (608) 246-3857 or by email at 

Joshua.Nelson@dot.wi.gov. Written comments regarding the project can be mailed to Joshua Nelson, 

2101 Wright Street, Madison, WI 53704. 
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